
GATEWAY RECREATION CENTRE INC.
DEDICATED TO SPORTS AND RECREATION

Apri l28,20II

Mr. Ted Stoesz
Principal
John Pritchard School
1490 Henderson Hwy.
Winnipeg, MB.

Dear Mr. Stoesz,

Re: Electronic /Disital Sien for John Pritchard School

The Gateway Recreation Centre Inc. is in full support of the request for funding made by
the John Pritchard School to go towards the development, purchase and installation of an
Electronic/Digital Sign at the school.

The Gateway Recreation Centre Inc. runs many community events every year. The more
advertising that we can do the better the community gets informed of our programs
including summer and winter carnivals, sport registrations and many other special events
held at the club. Many of the youth in the Gateway area attend John Pritchard School and
would benefit greatly from such form of advertisement.

If you require additional information, I can be reached at982-1234-1.

Denis Van Laeken
General Manager
Gateway Recreation Centre Inc.

Sincerely,

1717 GATEWAY ROAD. WINNIPEG. MANITOBA R2G 4H1


